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Fort Bend County Launches New Mobility Projects Dashboard 

Collaboration with LJA Engineering and County Engineering keeps residents informed 

 

FORT BEND COUNTY, TX – Fort Bend County Commissioner Dexter L. McCoy is excited to announce a new 

dashboard created to keep residents up to date about the mobility bond projects happening across Fort Bend 

County. These projects include enhancing roadways, installing traffic circles and lights, and expanding sidewalks. 

Developed in collaboration with Fort Bend County Engineering and LJA Engineering, residents can easily access 

detailed information such as project locations, scope of work, funding sources, and project statuses, all at their 

fingertips, from a phone or computer. They can view the information on an interactive map or in list form. 

"With the Mobility Projects Dashboard, we're putting the power of information directly into the hands of the 

residents whose tax dollars are funding these projects," Commissioner Dexter L. McCoy stated. "It’s another step 

in our commitment to transparency with our communities." 

The dashboard can be accessed at http://fbctx.gov/mobility. 

Click here to view Commissioner McCoy’s recorded announcement and b-roll of the dashboard. 

 

Fort Bend County is home to nearly 900,000 people and is one of the fastest growing counties and most 

ethnically diverse counties in the United States. Commissioner McCoy took office in 2023 to serve Fort Bend 

Precinct 4’s nearly 250,000 residents. For more information on what’s happening in Commissioner Precinct 4 visit 

our website (FBCTX.gov/Precinct4) or follow our socials @FBCprecinct4.  
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http://fbctx.gov/mobility.
https://youtu.be/E_kPt9Wtd60?si=PqagHCkt6DG8e-sK

